
 
  

 

 

 

Summer is days away, and it’s a perfect time to shed some 
(sun)light on public engagement.   

Thank you to those who came to visit us at the Spring Trade Show 
in May at MacDonald Island Park. Over the weekend, there were 
over 3,000 engagement interactions. Residents were invited to 
sign up for this newsletter you’re reading now! Those who signed up were entered 
in a contest to win a Nintendo Switch. Congratulations to the lucky winner.  

You can subscribe to Participate Wood Buffalo (rmwb.ca/participate), our online 
public engagement platform. Stay in the loop about all the opportunities to share 
feedback about municipal projects.  

 

New! 
Gregoire Skate Park 
Following a request from Greely Road School students, 

the Municipality is checking in with residents to better 

understand community interest for a potential skate 

park in Gregoire. What do you think?  
 

Continuing… 
Community Engagement Series  
Join us in Gregoire at Greely Road School on June 23 from 
4PM-6 PM to chat about your neighbourhood! All 
neighbourhoods welcome. 
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https://participate.rmwb.ca/
https://participate.rmwb.ca/gregoireskatepark
https://participate.rmwb.ca/gregoireskatepark/survey_tools/survey
https://participate.rmwb.ca/community-coffee-chat


 

Construction Season  
Construction Season is in full swing, and you’ll see more 
signs around the region as crews build and maintain our 
communities. Check out three online tools at 
rmwb.ca/construction to help you stay ahead of the curb on 
construction:  
1) Check out construction projects by community;  
2) Click the highlighted lines on the construction map to see 
what’s happening and where;  
3) Subscribe for construction updates to get emails when 
we post new notices and information. Find all the tools you 
need at rmwb.ca/construction. 

 
What we heard! 

 
Saprae Creek Estates Pedestrian Trail and 
Beautification 
The What We Heard Report is now online. See the 
report and find out what residents of Saprae Creek 
Estates had to say about the project here. 

 
For the full library of What We Heard Reports please visit 
participate.rmwb.ca/why-engage.  
 
Thanks! 
Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts on how we can make Fort 
McMurray Wood Buffalo an even greater place to call home.   
 
To learn more about the next steps for these projects, subscribe to the project 
page, and you’ll get notifications as new information becomes available.  

 
This information is current at time of publication. 

https://www.rmwb.ca/en/roads-and-construction/construction-projects.aspx
https://www.rmwb.ca/en/roads-and-construction/construction-projects.aspx
https://www.rmwb.ca/en/roads-and-construction/construction-projects.aspx
https://participate.rmwb.ca/saprae-creek-trail
https://participate.rmwb.ca/saprae-creek-trail
https://participate.rmwb.ca/why-engage

